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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, February 17, 2011 4:23 PM
To: 'Pat Cullen'; dehloptoxic, Env. Health; John Russell; 

'RTROMMER@WATERBOARDS.CA.GOV'
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO453

Hi Pat, 
Thanks for the catch; that was my bad.  I did forget to check that function as I was thinking a later revised date would 
have reflected document finalization after all comments were received.  But in reality it wouldn’t be needed. 
 
Regardless, you are correct that we’ll need to disagree on this one.  This is an extensive complicated contentious 
comingled contaminant plume at free phase concentrations that involves a minimum of 7 sites, many now residential 
(commercial / residential).  This site is currently the most downgradient extent of the plume. 
 
I will post these comments to Geotracker to document our error, but to also document our remaining level of concern for 
the site. 
Best, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Pat Cullen [mailto:PCullen@waterboards.ca.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, February 17, 2011 1:38 PM 
To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health; John Russell; 'RTROMMER@WATERBOARDS.CA.GOV' 
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Subject: Re: ACEH Correspondence for RO453 
 
Mark- 
  
There has been a change in GeoTracker that allows one to track the history of uploads to the data base.  Use the 
"History" button and you'll see the document was uploaded on 2/7/2011.   
  
This happens to be one of those cases we agree to disagree.  Our main reason for recommending closure is that no 
remedial actions have occurred since 1995, 16 years ago.  Monitoring is not remediation.   
  
Pat 
 
>>> "dehloptoxic, Env. Health" <deh.loptoxic@acgov.org> 2/17/2011 11:11 AM >>> 
Dear Interested Parties, 
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Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0000453. 
 
Please add our e‐mail address to your address book to prevent future e‐mails from being filtered as spam. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ACEH 

 


